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Schmenk, Colin R - DNR

From: Ken Ebbott <kebbott@fehr-graham.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2016 10:57 AM
To: DuFresne, Kristin I - DNR; Easterly, Jennifer S - DNR
Cc: Ken Ebbott
Subject: D & L Site Haz Waste Requirements

Kristin,  
 
I don’t know all the details, but I know from others that a similar process, soil treat to reduce PCE and TCE was 
performed at the D & L site in Menomonee Falls.  On that site, one sample per box was tested, TCLP only, and if it 
passed, it was OK to accept at the subtitle D facility. Waste Management was the landfill.  
 
I have also had other sites where TCLP is the key for landfill acceptance, and one sample per box that the consultant 
feels is representative has been acceptable. Projects were done for drycleaners in 2009, 2012, 2013, using similar soil 
and chemical mixing processes as this.    
 
Not sure if something  has changed in the department, I don’t think from a federal regulatory wise anything is 
different, but it would appear a much higher level of documentation is being required at the Bay Towel site versus 
other sites.  
 
Thanks,  
 
   
 
Ken 

KENDRICK EBBOTT  I  P.G.  Branch Manager  
Fehr Graham – Engineering & Environmental 
 
1237 Pilgrim Road 
Plymouth, WI  53073 
P: 920.892.2444 
C: 920-980-4231 
F: 920.892.2620 
www.fehr-graham.com 
 


